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December 2021 

 
 
Dear Year 4 Families, 
 
As you will be aware from my previous letter, the government have provided funds to support schools in 
‘catching up’ learning for children after the Covid-19 lockdowns.  
 
Towards the end of this year the children in Year 4 will take part in a times table check. To help them 
become fluent in their tables we are inviting year 4 children to come to school at 8:20 on a Tuesday and 
Thursday morning.  
 
Children should come in through the front entrance at 8:20 and go straight to the computer room where 
they will be met by Mrs Rowe and Miss Conway. During this time the children will have the opportunity to 
practice their times tables recall on TT Rockstars and use the maths game prodigy. 
 
We would also like the children to bring their reading books so that if there is the opportunity to they can 
also be heard read by an adult.   
 
At 8:50am the children will transfer straight to class in time to be registered and start their learning.  
 
 

Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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